
 
 
 
 

Brisbane: NDIS Community and Provider 

Information Session 

Access to the NDIS is now open 

The National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) will soon be available in Brisbane region. 

To support the roll out of the NDIS in this area, free information sessions are being held for 
families, carers and people with disability within the community, including service providers.  

The sessions will provide general information about the NDIS, how it can be accessed and 
how to become a registered provider.  

Join our team to learn more about how NDIS will be delivered in your region 

NDIS Information session – Northgate Hall 

Northgate Hall, Corner of Scott and Ridge Streets, Northgate QLD 4013. 

Thursday 29th March 9:30am – 12:30pm 

 
Registration: 

Click this link or visit the Queensland Events page to register.  

Alternatively, email engagement.qldcentral@ndis.gov.au noting numbers of attendance and 

any accessibility requirements. Children under adult supervision are welcome.  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/ndis-information-session-registration-43007856657
https://www.ndis.gov.au/news/events/qld.html
mailto:engagement.qldcentral@ndis.gov.au

